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Dear Parents

Kindly find attached link for Advisory to citizens regarding use of
caution against Ed- tech companies.

This advisory is issued by CBSE to educate students, parents and
other stakeholders in schools to be alert and aware while selecting
any online services/courses offered by Ed-tech companies.

The link:

https://www.cbse.gov.in/cbsenew/documents//Press Informatio
n Bureau Advisory EDTECH.pdf

Hope you will find this document useful and informative.

Regards
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